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March 6, 2022 

To:  Board of Parks Commissioners 
CC:  Brian Benford, District 6 alder; Vern Stenman, Big Top Events;  TLNA council 

Dear Board of Parks Commissioners, 

Vern Stenman attended our TLNA Council meeting on February 10, 2022, to present updates on 
the Breese Stevens Field annual Fan Access Plan and Neighborhood Impact Plan.  During the 
meeting, Vern also discussed their intentions for a July 2 fireworks event.   Overall, there were no 
outstanding concerns about anything shared.  We appreciate the organization’s continued 
responsiveness to neighbor concerns throughout the year and look forward to another successful 
year of programming at Breese Stevens and working together to ensure positive experiences for 
event attendees and the neighborhood. 

Best regards, 

 

Tyler Lark  
President, TLNA 

 


